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  Letter dated 24 March 2014 from the Chair of the Central African 
Republic configuration of the Peacebuilding Commission 
addressed to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 In my capacity as Chair of the Central African Republic configuration of the 
Peacebuilding Commission, I visited Bangui from 4 to 7 March 2014. During this 
first visit, I held discussions with different stakeholders to seek their views on the 
priority aspects for the engagement of the Peacebuilding Commission in the Central 
African Republic in the light of the current political and security situation. The 
report of the visit is attached, for your consideration.* 

 I would like to thank the transitional authorities of the Central African 
Republic for their warm welcome, Special Representative of the Secretary-General, 
Babacar Gaye, and his Office for all their assistance and continued support, and the 
Peacebuilding Support Office for its timely and substantive advice and support. 

 In the meantime, I remain at the disposal of the Security Council to provide 
further information and clarifications as may be required. The Peacebuilding 
Commission configuration is ready to accompany the Central African Republic and 
to inform the Council on developments relevant to peacebuilding, as appropriate. 

 I kindly request that the present letter be issued as a document of the Security 
Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Mohammed Loulichki 
Chair of the Central African Republic configuration  

of the Peacebuilding Commission 

 

 

 * The report was made available to the members of the Security Council only. 


